
 

 

 

 

December 8, 2022 

 

Dear Detroit Business Owner:  

Please be advised that the Detroit Business Opportunity Program will close its Online CRIO 

Business Certification Application from December 26, 2022 – January 9, 2023, for routine 

maintenance and updates.  

If your business certification expires close to or during the closing days, we highly recommend 

that you submit your application before December 26, 2022, to ensure it is timely processed. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Civil Rights Inclusion & Opportunity 

Department at (313) 224-4950 or email crio@detroitmi.gov. Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

Erica Hill 

Erica Hill 

Deputy Director, Civil Rights Inclusion & Opportunity Department 
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